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The DOE Executive Salary Approval parameters contained in AL2000-12 are hereby reinstated
pending final issuance of revised DOE Order 350.1 X, Contractor Human Resources
Management Programs, except for those portions which address the Office of Federal
Procurement Policy "1lenchmark compensation amounts." Those amounts have been revised
annually with the lat~;t being contained in Policy Flash 2003-19, August 26, 2003.

AI.2004-01R2 is revised

If there are any qUeStiC>DS regarding this matter, please contact Terry Sheppard at (202) 586-8193
or via email at tegy.steQQard@hQ.doe.gov

cc: PP AG Members

POLICY FLASH 2004-13
8, 2004April

and reissuedto incorporate this change.

tfir.4f~;;;:: -
Michael Fischetti,
Acting Director
Office of Procmement and

Assistance Policy, OMBE
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